
Hicksville American Soccer Club 

Po box 114 

Hicksville,NY 11801 

 BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

9/12/22 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT : 7:32pm 

BOARD MEMBERS ATTENDING: CHRIS ACCORD, LIZ LOPES, , WARREN ROSARIO, MARILY PAULIS-KNESKI, 

KIM VILLATORO, ANDY SPATHIS, 

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: STRATIS CHRISTODOULOU 

Secretary’s Report: Liz Lopes :  Welcome back. July minutes have been posted. We will be starting to 

organize a committee for fundraising . Plan is to resume The Night at the Races next spring while we also 

celebrate our clubs 50th anniversary.  

Intramurals Director’s Report: Stratis Christodoulou: Not available 

Registrar’s Report: Marilyn Paulis-Kneski :  New platform with Gotsport is going well. Auto deductions 

are working. Homecoming is at Hicksville High School Sat Oct 8th. HASC will be donating a basket. We are 

looking for volunteers to run the soccer club table. Please reach out if interested.  

 Treasurer’s Report: Warren Rosario : Registration account has been officially transferred to TD Bank. 

Checking Acct                                  $ 11,285.62        (as of 8/30/22) 

Registration Acct                            $ 89,763.39         (as of 8/30/22)  

Sub Total                                          $ 101,049.01 

Deposits Pend                                 $   1,000.00 

Sub Total                                          $ 102,049.01 

Uncleared Checks____________$_13,693.68 

Balance                                            $ 102,049.01 

 

Travel Director: Kim Villatoro:  Opening weekend went great. Small issue with passes/Coaches are asked 

to please check rosters prior to game to make sure all players are registered. Report to Kim Villatoro any 

questions or problems. New player uniforms are due in this week and the remaining next week for U13 

and under teams. U14 and up teams will continue to order uniforms separate.  Geise field is lined and 

looks good. Please make sure to return corner flags to box after last game of the day. Practice grid has 

been adjusted, new grid will be out this week.  There are 16 teams in the LIJ soccer season,2 EDP teams 

and 1 late season team. Soccer balls and ice packs (which are being ordered) are available upon request. 

Please reach out to Kim Villatoro-Travel director.  

Vice Presidents Report: Chris Accord-. All permits are up to date for fall. We will be starting the process 

for winter permits soon.  



President Report: Andy Spathis:   Goal keeper training will resume in the spring. Intamurals kickoff will 

happen next week. The snack stand grand opening will happen next weekend. Please come and check it 

out.  Also please continue to help keep our fields clean. If you see trash on the ground please put it in 

the trash. Remind others to clean up after themselves. 

MEETING QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

OLD BUSINESS: Q: Are we able to get new goals at Walker field? 

A: We are looking into new goals however it is not a priority at this time.  

 

NEW BUSINESS:   Q: The penalty spot by the parking lot side is damaged and a danger. Has this been 

addressed? 

A:  An email was sent to TOB. We are waiting on a response. We will follow up on that. 

 

Meeting End:     8:03pm -  ALL IN FAVOR 


